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WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1976 

Dear Fred: 

Mrs. Ford and I could not have received 
a warmer welcome when we arrived at Kent 
County Airport on May 15. It is always 
a special pleasure for us to return "back 
home" for a visit, and you helped to make 
this a day we will long remember. Many 
thanks! 

With warm best wishes, 

Mr. Fred Gebauer 
2755 36th Street, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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